California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA)
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION

NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to California Public Resources Code Sections 21092 that the Bay Area
Air Quality Management District has prepared an Initial Study and proposes to adopt a Negative
Declaration in connection with the project described in this notice.

Project Title: Phillips 66 Refinery Marine Terminal Project (Permit Application 22904)

Project Location/Description:

The Phillips 66 Refinery Marine Terminal Project would be located at the existing Phillips 66 Refinery
Marine Terminal, which is located in the Carquinez Strait on the northwest corner of the refinery. The
address of the refinery is 1380 San Pablo Ave., Rodeo, CA.

The Phillips 66 Refinery has submitted an application for a revised Permit to Operate for the proposed
Marine Terminal project to the Bay Area Air Quality Management District (BAAQMD or District).

The purpose of the proposed project is to increase in the number of ships that bring crude oil and gas oil
to the marine terminal at the Phillips 66 refinery from 36 to 59 ships in order to increase the permitted
annual amount of crude oil and gas oil brought over the marine terminal from 11.2 to 18.7 million
barrels/year. No construction or physical change to the marine terminal or other equipment would be
necessary for this increase.

Proposed Negative Declaration:

A copy of the Initial Study and proposed Negative Declaration is available for review at the BAAQMD
office at 939 Ellis Street, San Francisco, CA, on the District website (www.baagmd.gov), or may be
obtained by calling the District at (415) 749-4702.

Written comments on the Negative Declaration will be received from January 28, 2013 through
February 19, 2013. Comments must be addressed to Brenda Cabral, Supervising Air Quality Engineer,
Bay Area Air Quality Management District, 939 Ellis Street, San Francisco, California, 94109, or emailed
to bcabral@baagmd.gov. All comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on February 19, 2013.

Contact Person: Brenda Cabral, Supervising Air Quality Engineer.

Telephone Number: (415) 749-4686.
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